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Working towards o
dementia-friendly
community

This certifies that

Manningham Council

has committed to an approved action
plan and is actively working towards
becoming dementia-friendly.

Signed on behalf of Dementia Australia
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Tanya Buchanan Date
CEO Dementia Australia 17th of February 2025

We are working
toward becoming
dementia-friendly
in 2024-2025.

dementia.org.au/DFC




